Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
Subject: RE: 732 Tyee Road Rezoning

From: Brad Martin

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 1:47 PM

To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca>
Subject: 732 Tyee Road Rezoning

Mayor and Council,

| am the owner of 740 Tyee and 1035 Alston.

I am not in favor of this rezoning as | believe it may negatively affect my property and the surrounding properties. This
neighborhood has its share of ongoing illegal activities, | know this as | am constantly finding used needles and other
paraphernalia in my parking lot. | would like to discourage more of this type of behavior not encourage it.

Kind regards,

Brad Martin

This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or
authorized to receive for the addressee) you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone the message or any information
contained in the message. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply email and delete
the message.



